
*2nd HAND SCHOOL UNIFORM SALE* 
- FRIDAY 13th OCTOBER 2017 
-OUTSIDE THE MAIN OFFICE 

-LOTS OF ITEMS, GRAB YOURSELF A BARGAIN! 
 

There will be members of the PTA selling the  uniform at drop 
off in the morning. The uniform will be left out all day with an 
honesty box so that anyone coming to  the school throughout 

the day can buy items. 

 


